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PROCESS FOR STRATEGIC PLAN DEVELOPMENT 

Following review of the SLOCCCD Mission Statement, the SLOCCCD Comprehensive Master Plan 2016-
2026: Educational Master Plan and the California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office local Vision 
for Success goals, the district began the work of updating the SLOCCCD Strategic Plan 2020-2023. This 
strategic plan, presented to the SLOCCCD Board of Trustees on December 11, 2019, identifies seven 
institutional goals which articulate how the district intends to address current and anticipated 
challenges. These institutional goals guide the allocation of district energies and resources for the 
term of the master plan by serving as the basis for the short-term planning processes, including the 
district’s strategic plan. Through this process, both the master plans and the short-term plans are 
linked to the district mission. 

On September 30, 2016 the district engaged in a collaborative review of the institutional goals in the 
SLOCCCD Comprehensive Master Plan 2016-2026: Educational Master Plan. During the workshop, 
data was presented by the Institutional Research Office, and responsible parties and attendees 
drafted institutional objectives responsive to the institutional goals. This work along with the newly 
developed Cuesta College local Vision for Success goals, served as the foundation for creating the 
institutional goals and objectives for the SLOCCCD Strategic Plan 2020-2023. SLOCCCD Strategic Plan 
2020-2023 goals may need to be updated during the three-year cycle if Cuesta College’s local Vision 
for Success goals are changed or adjusted. 

 
On October 22, 2019 the draft SLOCCCD Strategic Plan 2020-2023 was presented at College Council in 
accordance with the timeline and process for developing strategic plans as described in the SLOCCCD 
Integrated Planning Manual 2019. In November 2019, feedback was incorporated into the draft, and 
the proposed final plan was sent to College Council and the Planning and Budget Committee for 
review and comment. The Planning and Budget Committee considered feedback and recommended 
the final draft to the Superintendent/President. Finally, the SLOCCCD Strategic Plan 2020-2023 was 
presented to the SLOCCCD Board of Trustees for information on December 11, 2019. 
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